
 

 

4th October 2022 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

         Year 5 Trip to George Street Chapel 
 
Year 5 will be visiting George Street Chapel in Oldham as part of our History unit.  
 

• Tuesday 18th October (Miss Rowe’s class and Mrs Murray’s/Miss Saleem’s class)  

• Tuesday 15th November (Miss Bennett’s class) 
 
We will be taking part in activities relating to the Victorian period which will be based indoors.  

 
The cost for the trip is £16.00 per child. A Parent Pay item will appear on your account. If we do not 
receive sufficient contributions the trip may have to be cancelled. If your child is entitled to free school 
meals, you are entitled to the trip being funded by school. 

 
School jumpers or polo shirts are to be worn for the visit. If a child arrives on a school trip without their 
school jumper, they will either be given one from the spares box or a high-vis jacket to wear so that 

they can be easily identified. 
 
If your child is on packed lunches, please send them in with a lunch as usual. Please make sure your 

child’s lunch is in a rucksack or other bag, which they can carry around with them for the whole day.   
 
Children on school dinners will automatically be given a school packed lunch for the trip. The teachers 

will ask the children what sandwich filling they would prefer.  Dietary requirements will be taken in to 
consideration.  
 

Please make sure your child arrives on time to school on their allocated morning as we will not be able 
to wait for late arrivals.  
 

We will need parent helpers on the day. If you are able to help please fill in the google form below and 
we will come back to you with confirmation: 
https://forms.gle/81nFqrToL61VV67b7  

 
Kind Regards, 
Kat Rowe, Jocelin Bennett, Midge Murray & Farah Saleem 

Year 5 Teachers 
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